
P

r

April 11th, 1924.
\

Mrs. Fabram,
645 Centre Street,
Point St. Charles, Que.

Dear Madam

. , . °” my return to the city Ifound your letter awaiting me.
Ph© problems you mention are . ‘J®reat and wil1 need much energy and thought if they are to be solved.
It may be possible, however, some of the individual breaches of 

you refer and I will try and see that
to deal with 
law to which 
this is done.

Yours faithfully.
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